
BLBS Indoor Meeting Results 2016

The round was a two way double Worcester held indoors at Sheffield Hallam University’s Bawtry 
Road venue on 19th November 2016.

AWARDS (Chantry archers in Bold)

Ladies                                                                               Gents

Hits Sheila Hudson    111 367 18                                   Pat Revell                118 407 27

Score Rosie Elliot          92 256 12                                  Lewis Mitchell        116 399 24

Whites Kay Jordan       69 167 4                                     Colin Hope              115 377 18

Name                                    Hits Score Whites

Ladies

Sheila Hudson                     111    367     18

Rosie Elliot                             92    256     12

Sharon Revell                        85    205       3

Kay Jordan                             69    167       4

Gentlemen

Pat Revell                             118    407    27

Lewis Mitchell                     116    399    24

Colin Hope                           115    377    18

Martin Jordan                     112     350   18

Lawrence Grant                  111     327   11

David Whitham                   103     301    5

Stewart Atkinson                 102   317   14

Trevor West                         102    296     8

Chris Dyal                             101    296   11

John Greenwood                100    290     9

Antony Jones                         93    256     3

John Ferrier                           88    227     8

Alan Gibbon                          87    230     7

Ian Mycroft                           87    225     8

Pete Titterton                       84   222     8

Paul Emerson                        83   181    9



Don Richardson                  80   201    4

Geoff Rhodes                      79   186    6

Martin Middleton              64    183   4

Thanks are due to our President Don Richardson who stood to present the awards and spoke so 
eloquently, to Noel Lawrence for being our Field Captain and Judge, to Chantry Bowmen who allow 
us to use their equipment and provide the bulk of the work party and to all the archers who support 
this event and pitch in to help. I must give thanks to my wife, Debbie, who once again served us 
sherry and cake.

See you next year - Saturday 18th November Assembly 10.00 shooting at 10.30.


